CLOSURE) (LOWER WYKE, ST MARY BOURNE) ORDER 2017

Notice is hereby given that Basingstoke and Deane Borough Council pursuant to
arrangements made under Section 101 of the Local Government Act 1972 with
Hampshire County Council in exercise of the powers of the said County Council and in
exercise of the powers under Section 14(1) of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 (“the
Act”), and of all other enabling powers, has made the following Order:-

Reason for Order: The Council are satisfied that traffic on the road should be restricted or

prohibited because works are being or are proposed to be executed on or near the road.
: All traffic will be prohibited from travelling along Lower Wyke, St Mary
Bourne for the length of the bridge, as directed by traffic signs. The closure is to allow for
removal of defective brickwork and tree including root system on bridge.
Duration of Order: The order will come into effect on 10 April 2017 for 1 month.
(Notwithstanding the above it is expected the closure will be for 5 days only during
that period. Advance warning signs will be displayed)
Alternative Route: Lower Wyke, Middle Wick, Lower Wick and Walworth Road.
If you have any queries regarding the above please contact Anna Whitehouse on 02380
742 222 or email anna.whiteh dy ler.co.uk on behalf of Dyer and Butler.
On behalf of
Shared Legal Services Manager

06 April 2017




